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Employee Spotlight 
  
 Amy Lawrence is celebrating four years as a full time employee at TBH this mouth! Amy 

works in the Patient Financial Services Department. Amy is a Bellevue native and has  a twin brother. 

 Amy and her husband, Josh, have been married for 16 years and have two children named 

Deacon and Carley.  Amy loves spending time with her family, especially in the summer when 

they can have bonfires, go four-wheeling, and enjoy walks together. Her biggest accomplishment 

is raising her family with her husband. 

 Amy‟s most memorable trip was when her whole family went to Georgia and Myrtle 

Beach. As a matter of fact, if she could be anywhere right now it would be on the beach in Key West with the 

warm weather. Amy has a fear of heights and roller coasters and one of her worst habits is procrastination. She 

has made it her mission to become more organized here and at home.  

 If you see Amy, be sure to thank her for her hard work and dedication over the past four years at TBH!  

Amy  

Lawrence 

Professionalism 

New  

Employees 

 
Please welcome 

these new      

employees to 

the Family of 

The Bellevue        

Hospital: 

 

 

Kim 

Dukeshire, ER 

 

 

Kelly 

Schoewe,  

Med/Surg 

 

TBH Celebrates 100th Anniversary 

 

 The Bellevue Hospital (TBH) began a year of celebration on  

Monday, March 6, the 100th anniversary of the hospital opening its doors for 

the first time. 

 In 1914, a group of Bellevue citizens looked to the future and  

envisioned a modern public hospital that would allow the people of the  

community to receive their medical care locally. On March 6, 1917, The 

Bellevue Hospital was dedicated and opened its doors to begin serving the 

healthcare needs of the area. 

 The original building had 24 beds and 9 bassinets for newborns. The 

hospital continued to grow and add space as the population increased and the 

hospital expanded health care services. The new hospital, in its current 1400 

W. Main Street location, accepted its first patients on March 13, 2005.  

 The current 129,000 square foot facility has continued its  

advancements in providing new equipment, programs and services. Some 

5,000 local and area residents turn to TBH each month for inpatient, outpatient 

and emergency medical procedures. The Bellevue Hospital now has over 400 

employees. There are 34 different physicians on the current medical staff, 

while 50 others are members of the courtesy staff. Combined, these  

physicians represent 33 specialties. 

 Founded on the philosophy of providing contemporary medicine 

with hometown caring, The Bellevue Hospital has maintained its tradition and 

Mission of “Caring for patients as members of our family” as the hospital‟s 

hallmark. 

          The celebration on March 6, 2017 included a special meal, cake  

and ice cream, birthday cards and flowers to inpatients, and baby  

onesies given to all newborns in the hospital‟s Family Birthing Center.  

TBH employees, volunteers and medical staff members also received  

information on gifts of appreciation that will be given to all members of  

The Bellevue Hospital Family. 

 Congratulations to the members of the TBH Family for helping  

to provide „Quality Care, Close to Home‟ for the last 100 years! 

Top photo: Tim Buit, Executive VP & Chief 

Financial Officer, grills steaks to serve to 

TBH Family Members during a special  

Centennial Meal.  

 

Bottom photo: With the help of Fay Wade, 

Administrative Assistant, and Lavin Schwan, 

Executive Assistant, cake and ice cream were 

served to  help celebrate TBH‟s 100th  

Anniversary.  

The Easter Bunny is Coming to TBH 

 

 Mark your calendar, the Easter Bunny is hopping into TBH for a visit on April 14, 2017 from 10:30 a.m. 

- Noon in the atrium. Bring your own camera to capture the moment with your children or grandchildren. Co-

sponsored by The Willows of Bellevue, refreshments will be served and special treats will be handed out to the 

children.  

HAPPY 

SPRING! 
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